
September 21, 1962 

Professor Will am Rogers 
Depart:roont of Religion and Psychology 
Earlham College 
Richmond, Indiana 

Dear Bill, 

Enclosed is the card which goes with your tape. I'm sorry that 
I got off with it. I have thought a good deal about the different modes 
of therapy on the tape and I must again express ll\V appreciation for 
your letting :roo use it for awhile. 

I sincerely enjoyed the brief opportunity we had for conversa­
tion at Magruder. I wish you well in your new work at Earlham and I 
trust our paths will cross 'ere long. 

Cordially and sincerely yours, 

Thomas c. Oden 

c/jcl 




